
Architectural Review Board 

Minutes July 6, 2017 

The meeting was called to order at 7:05 p.m. by the Chairman, Brenda Seefeldt. 

Attendees: Brenda Seefeldt, Carol Bailey, Kelly Davis, and Matthew Dawson. 

Dan Braswell and Cathy Alden were excused absences. Deb Cruz not excused. 

There were no citizen comments. 

The minutes for June were moved to be accepted and were seconded. All ayes. 

 Andrew Lynn was present with a new application for 313 Mill St. We had samples to look at and he 

answered questions about shutters for all the windows. 

Brenda moved to accept the new application; Kelly seconded and all voted ayes. 

Matthew had no report from Town Council. 

Brenda thanked Chris Coon for being so helpful to the ARB in Kirstyn's absence. 

The meeting was adjourned by the chairman at 7:13. 

Minutes submitted by Carol Bailey 

 

 


